
From: mary luthers   
Sent: Wednesday 27 April 2022 15:10 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject:  
 
Leitrim County development plan 
 
To whom it may concern. 
I wish to voice my concern about gold mining in Leitrim.  As this process is harmful for the 
environment, uses polluting chemicals which are known to destroy the water and the neighbouring 
country side Leitrim county council should ban the gold mining outright in its development plan. 
The development plan should reflect the green outlook of the majority of leitrim's inhabitants and 
aim to protect its unique habitats and scenery ideal for tourists and locals alike 
Yours sincerely  
Mary luthers  
 


